
Ambassador Asazuma paid a courtesy call to Prof. Andrew Niikondo, Deputy Vice-

Chancellor, Teaching, Learning and Technology at NUST (13 May 2025) 

On 13 May 2025, Ambassador Asazuma paid a courtesy call to Prof. Andrew Niikondo, Deputy 

Vice-Chancellor, Teaching, Learning and Technology at the Namibia University of Science 

and Technology (NUST). Ambassador Asazuma was accompanied by Mr. Hoshino the Resident 

Representative of JICA Namibia Office. Fruitful discussions on topics of mutual interest 

in the education sector and possibility of further collaborations. We also conducted a 

study tour of JICA’s technical assistance project “Phase 2 of the Employability 

Improvement Project（EIP）,” supporting NUST in establishing the foundation for sustainably 

expanding EIP training to external parties, such as Vocational Training Centers (VTC) and 

companies/industries. 

 

(FLTR)(Front row) Prof. Niikondo (NUST), Ambassador Asazuma, Mr. Hoshino (JICA) and Mr. Yamada (EoJ)(Back row) Mr. 

/Awarab (NUST), Mr. Kapelwa (NUST), Dr. Kavita (NUST), Dr. Tuaundu (NUST) and Ms. Nandjaa-Mweuta (NUST) 

 
Ambassador Asazuma and the delegation visiting an EIP class in session at NUST. 

 

Above: Students showing off their handywork and (Left) students get certificates of completion. 


